
  

 

KKU/JEY 
 

19 October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

RE: HIGH SCHOOL MUSICAL, WHOLE SCHOOL MUSICAL 
 

The Arts Faculty is delighted to invite all parents and carers to the school production of High School Musical.  All 

year groups were invited to be take part in this production and it has proved to be very popular amongst the 

students with over 100 of them in attendance this year.  

 

The musical is based on the 2006 Disney Television film of the same name.  Troy Bolton, handsome and super-

popular captain of the basketball team meets Gabriella Montez, a super-smart transfer student and a genius in 

Science class, at family vacation resort on New Year’s Eve.  From there, their worlds are turned upside down.  Troy 

and Gabriella must overcome peer pressure and what is considered ‘the status quo’ to follow their dreams and land 

the leads in the schools big show.  With popular songs such as ‘Getcha Head in the Game ‘, ‘Start of Something New’ 

and ‘We’re All in This Together’, High School Musical is a treat for all the family. 
 

Tickets for the performances on Tuesday 19 December at 6.00 pm and Wednesday 20 December 2023 at 6.00 pm are 

now available and can be purchased via ParentPay at £7.00 for adults and £4.00 for child tickets or cash to Student 

Services.  I have no doubt that as we are performing for two nights only and given the success of last years 

production, the show will be a sell out and tickets may not be available on ‘the door’.  Please, therefore, complete 

and return your reply slip below to Student Services, to order your tickets as soon as possible.  
 

If you have any questions regarding this school musical, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Elsey on telephone 

number 01375 489000 or via email at jennifer.elsey@theglc.org.uk.  Whilst writing, I would also like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for your continued support, we are indeed “all in this together” and we look forward to 

seeing you at the performances. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs K. Kitsiou 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---------------------- 

REPLY SLIP - RE: HIGH SCHOOL MUSICAL, WHOLE SCHOOL MUSICAL 
 

I would like to attend The Gateway Academy’s whole school musical of High School Musical  on: 
 

* Tuesday 19 December 2023, 6.00 pm ❑    /    * Wednesday 20 December 2023, 6.00 pm ❑ 
 

* I would like to purchase ______________________  adult tickets. £7.00. 

* I would like to purchase ______________________  child tickets. £4.00. 
 

 

* I have paid by Cash ❑/ParentPay ❑ 

* Please tick appropriate box 
 

 

 

Signed _____________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)        Dated: __________________________ 

(Please return completed slip to Student Services as soon as possible) 

mailto:jennifer.elsey@theglc.org.uk

